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2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
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May 22, 2022 Sixth Sunday of Easter 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

— Mass Times — 
Saturday:     4:00, 6:30 p.m. 
Sunday:           8:00, 10:30 a.m. 
M, Tu, Th, F:   7:30 a.m. 
W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 a.m.
Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 a.m.
Holy Days:  as announced 

When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 
Saturday:  5:00-6:00 p.m. and 

other times by appointment  

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament-
Tuesday: after Mass until Noon

Mon.,  May 23, 2022 
7:30 a.m. Terry Weills+ 

Tues.,  May 24,  2022 
7:30 a.m. Bill Deters+ 

Wed., May 25, 2022 
- at St. Dominic School

8:30 a.m. Elmo & Marge McClain+ 
- at St. Anthony Church

6:00 p.m.     Mary Lou Anderson+ 

Thurs., May 26, 2022 
7:30 a.m. Jim Holtman+ 

- at Good Samaritan:
10:00 a.m.   Virginia Vahle+

Fri., May 27,  2022 
7:30 a.m. Greg Wellman+ 

The Ascension of the Lord 
Sat., May 28, 2022   
4:00 p.m. Mildred Genenbacher+ 
6:30 p.m. Fred John Willer+ 
Sun.,  May 29,  2022 
8:00 a.m. Mildred Genenbacher+ 
10:30 a.m.  Parish Intentions 

Perpetual Prayer Candle for 
Special  Intentions Week of May 21-27: 

     For our Country and Favorable  
outcome of Roe vs. Wade 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 

  This week’s reading from the Acts of the 
Apostles (15: 1-2, 22-29) is one of the most 
important stories of the Early Church, which 
resonates in our own day and age, impacting 
who we are as a Catholic (that is, literally, 
“Universal”) Church for all times and ages. 
   Paul and Barnabas had traveled far and 
wide to preach the Good News of the death 
and resurrection of Jesus. In their travels, 
they came to understand, by signs and wonders 
(Acts 15:12), that the Spirit of the risen Lord 
was not only working through the Children of 
Israel, but also among the Gentiles. 
   An objection arose in Jerusalem and 

among other Christian preachers and missionaries that the Gentiles who do not follow the 
Jewish faith could not be Christians. It would seem only reasonable that, because Jesus was 
a Jew and observed Jewish law, that His followers must also be of the Jewish faith. In particular it 
was reasoned that, to be considered a Son of the Covenant of Abraham, male children must 
bear the sign of circumcision, which understandably would be a difficult “sell” to the Gentiles.  
And so the question burned in the young Church: would integrity with Jewish practices be 
necessary to be an authentic follower of the Christ, or would the practices of Christianity  
allow a rupture with the ancient covenant? Could there be a middle road? Scripture did not 
provide a definitive answer to this, nor did the Lord himself choose to speak definitively 
about the issue while on earth. How would the Church survive this early controversy? 

   We hear that Paul and Barnabas went to Jerusalem to meet with the other Apostles. After 
days of debate unable to solve the problem, Peter himself stood up and proclaimed that he 
had witnessed the power of the Spirit working through those who were uncircumcised. It was 
by faith that the Lord has purified their hearts… not simply in the flesh. Taking the authority 
which had been promised by my Christ on that day when he was called “the Rock” and by 
discerning the Spirit of the Lord, he lead the council of Apostles to proclaim that they were 
“not to place any burden” (that is, the obligation of circumcision) on the Gentile Christians 
except to follow certain minimal dietary laws and abstain from unlawful marriages. 
   This meeting of the newly-formed Church is known to us as the “Council of Jerusalem” and 
is considered the first of twenty-one ecumenical councils that have been held in the history 
of the Church. Many are familiar with the most recent of these councils, which took place 
within the memory of many of our parishioners… the Second Vatican Council (1961-1965).  
Through these councils, the Church recognizes the ongoing work and protection of the Holy 
Spirit to aid us in our mission to proclaim the Gospel of Christ to all people in all places. 
   While we are firmly and faithfully rooted in Scripture and reverence, its authority as the 
very Word of God, Catholics understand that revelation cannot be limited to the scriptural 
witness alone. The ongoing witness of the apostles (bishops) and the power of the Holy Spirit 
in the Church allows us to discern a living, “Sacred Tradition” guiding us as well. Indeed, it 
has been the subject of a number of Councils that has decided, by the discernment of the 
Spirit among the bishops, which books would officially make up Sacred Scripture. (Thus, 
unlike our Protestant friends, we can literally say that the Church “makes” the Scriptures, the 
Scriptures in themselves don’t sufficiently “make” the Church.) In the same way that we cannot 
turn to a chapter and verse to hear Jesus teach specifically about abortion or nuclear war or 
birth control or the Internet, we can nonetheless count on an authoritative, living witness to 
Jesus’ teachings through our bishops as successors to the apostles. Our bishops lead us, 
not simply by the necessity of imposing discipline and order, but most importantly, like the 
first Apostles, as witnesses to the Spirit of the Living Christ. 
  Recognizing the power of the Spirit working through the apostolic ministry of bishops, we 
welcome our own Bishop Paprocki this weekend for his pastoral visit to St. Anthony Church.  
He is the minister who, through his sharing in the fullness of Sacred Orders, we receive   
authentic discernment of the Holy Spirit. Through this apostolic ministry, we remain connected to 
the Catholic Church of every time and place until the coming of the Lord in glory. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

                                      St. Dominic Little Dolphins Preschool Graduation  
As our Little Dolphins Preschool Class of 2022 celebrated graduation this year, they sang the following lovely song 

about God for their parents and grandparents. “My God is so great, so strong and so mighty! There’s nothing my God 
cannot do! The mountains are His, the rivers are His, the stars are His handiwork, too! My God is so great, so strong 

and so mighty! There’s nothing my God cannot do for you!” 

2022 Annual School Fund Drive Update 

Thanks so much to all of our generous parishioners and 
school families who have participated in the 2022         
St. Dominic School Annual Fund Drive! As of May 15, we 
have received 192 cards, which amounts to a total 
of $40,333.00. We met our goal of $40,000 along with 
gifts of prayer, time, and talent. Some of the gifts have 
been given in honor or memory of a special intention. All 
special intentions will be listed in a bulletin at the end of 
May. THANK YOU SO MUCH for your genuine stewardship 
and amazing support of our parish mission to provide 
Catholic education at our parish school, St. Dominic Catholic 
School of St. Anthony of Padua Parish, where Holy         

Moments happen every day.  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Saturday, May 21 
6:30 p.m. — Holy Moments Mass for Kindergarten 
Tuesday, May  24 
5th Grade Field Trip to Springfield 
6:30 p.m. — Marketing & Enrollment Committee Meeting  
Wednesday, May 25   
8:15 a.m. — Rosary  
8:30 a.m. — School Mass 
11:00 a.m. — PTO School Picnic Pizza Party 
12:00-2:00 p.m. — PTO School Picnic  Bowling Party 
Friday, May 27 Last Day of School  
11:30 Dismissal 
Out of Dress Code Day 
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Mark Your Calendars      St. Anthony Picnic, July 16, 5—12 

July 16, 5:00 p.m. to Midnight  St. Anthony Picnic with Mass at 4:00 p.m. (No 
 6:30 p.m. Mass this day but will be celebrated 
 on Sunday, July 17.) 

“Everybody Wins” Mega Raffle  

Only a few tickets remain for this year’s Mega Raffle. Don’t miss your chance to win the grand 
prize of $100,000 or one of the many other cash prizes. Purchase your tickets at 
www.quincymegaraffle.org, through the School Office, or at QND. Join us at the St. Francis 
Picnic on June 11 as we announce the winners! The Mega Raffle is the largest fundraiser for 
Catholic education in Quincy and has supported technology updates, tuition assistance, and 
the QND and QCES Foundations. Thank you for your support!  

Junefest  June 4, 5—Midnight 

Junefest will be held at St. Dominic School beginning with Mass at 4:00 p.m. at St. Dominic 
School (No 4:00 p.m. or 6:30 p.m. Mass at St. Anthony this day. The 6:30 p.m. Mass will be held 
on Sunday, June 5, at St. Anthony.) 

Junefest Envelopes are in the back of church. Please make sure to pick up yours and return to 
the Parish Office or put in the collection basket in the next few weeks. 

St. Anthony of Padua Vacation Bible School                                  June 20, 21, 22, 23     6:00—8:00 p.m. 

All Aboard!!! Come and join us on the Rocky Railway VBS. This VBS program is a wonderful 
way to help your children explore God’s Word in new ways and learn that they can trust Jesus 
through all the twists and turns of life. Come aboard with us to keep on the right track. The 
FREE program is for preschoolers, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, and 4th graders. Our older students are  
always welcome to come back and help. If you have any questions, please contact us        
anytime: Penny Weiman, 217-430-0391, or Hope Glidewell, 217-222-5996 ex. 106.  
Registration forms are in the Parish Office. 

Parish Office Summer Hours       Beginning May 31 

Beginning on Tuesday, May 31, through August 12, the Parish Office will be open from 8:00 a.m. to 
Noon, Monday through Friday. The office will be closed Memorial Day, May 30. 

On Sunday, May 29, at the 10:30 a.m. Mass we intend to honor parishioners graduating from 
high school and college. A letter is going out to our known QND students. We do not have  
rosters of other graduates in other high schools or colleges. If you have a high school or college 
graduate to honor, please send their contact information to the Parish Office so we might  
invite them to this Mass! 

Mass to Honor All High School and College Graduates      May 29, 10:30 a.m. 

http://www.quincymegaraffle.org
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber,  
Barbara Boone, Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Susan Bauer, Jackie Schieferdecker, Cathy Watson,  
Dennis Meyer, Jesica Huber, James Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas, Mark Frericks 
Also, please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2022:  Melvin Maas, Anthony Engels, Alta Hildebrand, Frank Baumgartner. 

Sunday, May 22 Closing Week for PSR 
 Bishop’s Visitation 
Monday, May 23  
  
Tuesday, May 24  
 
Wednesday, May 25 Mass 6:00 p.m. 
 RCIA - 6:30 p.m. 
Thursday, May 26 
 
Friday, May 27 St. Dominic’s Last Day of School 
  
Saturday, May 28  
10:00 a.m. Ordinations to the Priesthood, 
 Cathedral  - Springfield 
 
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m. Mass  
 
Sunday,  May 29 Ascension of the Lord/7th Week of Easter 
8:00 a.m. Mass 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
 
Monday, May 30 Memorial Day - Parish Office Closed 
 Mass at Cavalry Cemetery 9:00 a.m. 
   (Rain: Blessed Sacrament Church) 
 
Tuesday, May 31 Parish office summer hours begin 
  8:00 a.m. to Noon 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 46 May 14/15 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection                $679.07               $33,176.32 

Weekly Envelopes     $8,664.00             $485,956.01 

Electronic Deposits         $0.00                $48,688.00 

Total, May 14/15, 2022             $9,343.07             $567,820.33 

Budget Goal 
(we need no less than this to stay out 
of deficit spending for the year!) 

 $13,000.00               $598,000.00 

Difference (-$3,656.93)     ($-30,179.67)            

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

We appreciate and thank you for your support of our “debt envelope.” 
Please keep not only our debt reduction efforts, but our every-week 
efforts to meet the expenses of our parish and school in your consider-
ation. Operating deficits from this year becomes new debt in the next 
year, so we count on our parishioners to help us year-round to keep  
St. Anthony Church and St. Dominic School financially strong and to 
keep making progress against our accumulated debt and deficits! 

 Saturday, 4:00 p.m. Saturday, 6:30 p.m. Sunday, 8:00 a.m. Sunday, 10:30 a.m. 

Key Minister/ Mary Courty  Dan Reichert Rich Rakers 

Lector Mary Koch David Keck Michelle Kasparie Debra Woodworth 

Usher 

Jack Kuhlman 
Raymond Maas 
Richard Reichert 
Mike Zanger 

George Benz 
Jay Peter 
Ron Reichert 
Ted Vahle 

Gene Goerlich 
Jerry Grawe 
Anthony Haley 
Michael Hummel 

Rich Rakers 
Norman Rodriguez 
Craig Schafer 
Rick Schafter 

Servers Kamryn Pritchett The Mathews Family Pius IX Altar Servers Joe Warning 

Greeters/ 
Gift Bearers 

Pat Vaughn Carolyn Waterkotte Rod & Debbie Davis Tom & Deb Woodworth 

Rosary Leader Dorothy Parn Earl Boone Steve Jansen David & Janice McCleary 

Counters:  Monday, May 23, 2022 
                       Carol Vogel     Vickie Arnold    Rita Goerlich 

  

 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule — Saturday & Sunday — May 28 & 29 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 
from FY 2018-21:  (this total is updated 

periodically, approximately monthly, as funds are 
sent and posted by the Diocese of Springfield) 

ACSA 2019-20: $15,248.60 
ACSA 2020-21: $58,905.82 

 Total: $74,154.42 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 
                            Thank you! ——> 

Cumulative, 5/15   $21,755.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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Nursing Care  Patients 

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

Sunset 
Beverly Andrews 

Protecting God’s Children ONLINE:  During the COVID-19, you have the opportunity to complete this one-time training online. For 
more information, please contact the Parish Office, 222-5996, or email bulletin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instructions 
to you.   

Barry Community Care 
Center 

Barbara Boone 

MAY GROCERY ITEMS Laundry & Dish Detergent       
The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities Thank You!

ST. PETER ADORATION CHAPEL   
With silent adoration, we get to know the Lord.  

He is our source of hope. We are looking 
for Adorers to take an hour in the  
Adoration Chapel at St. Peter’s.  
Please consider taking time in the 
chapel. We would love to have you 
join us.  Hours we have open are: 
Wednesday: 10–11 a.m. on the 1st and 3rd 
week of the month; 2-3 p.m., 5-6 p.m., 6-7 p.m., 

9-10 p.m., 10-11 p.m. alternating weeks.
Thursday: Midnight to 1 a.m., 1-2 a.m., 2-3 a.m., 5-6 a.m. 

on the even months of the year. 
Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions 
or want to sign up for a time, please call Mary at         
217-653-3127 or call or text Gina at 217-257-9966.

Teacher Opening at St. Dominic School 
Would you enjoy sharing our Catholic faith 

and love for learning with children? 
St. Dominic School is accepting applications for a         
Preschool teaching position for the 2022-2023 school 
year. Qualified applicants interested in the Preschool 
position should hold an Illinois Professional Educator 
License for Early Childhood Birth to Grade 2. Responsibilities 
include teaching a self-contained 3-year old and 4-year-old 
Preschool classroom in all subject areas according to the 
philosophy of St. Dominic School of St. Anthony of 
Padua Parish and the Diocese of Springfield.  
   Qualified and enthusiastic applicants should 
send a cover letter, resume, and references to 
Mrs. Carol Frericks, Principal, St. Dominic 
School of St. Anthony of Padua Parish, 4100 
Columbus Road, Quincy, IL 62305 
or cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org. Any questions, 
please call the school principal at 217-224-0041. 

Junefest is needing help to set stands on 
June 1 at 5:30 p.m. at St Dominic and to 
work on June 4. 
Contact Matt Kasparie, 217-252-4585, if 
you are able to work. There are many 
spots available. Please consider helping!  

Also, if you have a sign that says “Junefest this Saturday,” 
please display the week of May 29. Help is also needed 
for cleanup on Sunday, June  5, at 8:00 a.m. 

MEMORIAL DAY MASS will be held 
at the cemetery chapel Monday, 
May 30, 2022, at 9:00 a.m.  
Blessed Sacrament Church will be 
hosting this year. In case of rain, 
Mass will be celebrated at Blessed 
Sacrament Church. 

St. Francis Solanus Parish will hold its annual Parish Picnic 
on Saturday, June 11, 5:00 p.m. to Midnight. The picnic 
will host a variety of food and beverages, live music, 
cash raffle, silent auction, basket raffle, dunk tank, kids’ 
games, train ride, bounce houses, and more. The Heidelberg 
Band will play from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. and ELEVEN will 
take the stage from 8:00 p.m. to Midnight. The St. Francis 
Parish Picnic will also host the “Everybody Wins” Mega 
Raffle Mega Drawings beginning at 7:00 p.m.  

The Quincy Catholic IESA baseball program is looking for 
a head coach to lead our team this coming fall. Practice/
Tryouts start on August 1 for 7th and 8th grade boys and 
the season generally runs 7-8 weeks. Games are played 
at the Blessing field at Wavering Park. We are looking for 
a coach with some past experience involving baseball. If 
interested please contact Eric Orne:   
athletics@quincynotredame.org  

Congratulations to Deacons Zach Samples and Paul 
Lesupati who will be ordained to the Sacred Order of 
Priests on Saturday, May 28, at 10:00 a.m. at the  
Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception in Springfield. 
Fr. Samples will be assigned as Parochial Vicar at the 
Church of St. Peter as (“our very own”). Fr. Pawel 
Luzcak is being sent as Parochial Vicar at Newton, IL.  
Please welcome Fr. Samples to Quincy and join me in 
congratulating and thanking him and Paul for saying 
“yes” to the Lord’s call to priestly ministry. Deacon Samples 

mailto:cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org
mailto:athletics@quincynotredame.org
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St. Peter School has the following openings for the 2022-2023 
School Year: Kindergarten teacher, 2 part-time Para          
Educators, and part-time Daycare Coordinator. Qualified 
applicants should send a cover letter, resume, and    
references to Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh, Principal, St. Peter 
School, 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL 62301 or 

c.venvertloh@cospq.org.

St. Francis Solanus Parish is seeking a Principal for our 

Elementary School: Applications are being accepted for 

the position of Principal at St. Francis Solanus Catholic 

School. We are a Pre-K to 8th grade school with 240  

students. The applicant must be a practicing Catholic 

with strong leadership qualities, excellent communication 

skills, academic vision, and knowledge of current educational 

methods. Teaching experience is required. Administrative 

experience is preferred. Candidates must have a Master’s 

degree in Administration and an Illinois or Missouri     

Certification. Send Resume and Cover Letter to: 

Rev. Steven Arisman, St. Francis Solanus Parish 

1721 College Ave., Quincy, IL  62301 

Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is accepting applications 
for the Principal Position for the 2022-2023 school year. 
This is a preschool-8th grade with 220 students. Applicant 
must be a practicing Catholic with leadership qualities 
that connect with a thriving parish spirit of  stewardship. 
Candidate must have teaching experience. Administrative 
experience is preferred. Send resume and cover letter to 
Fr. Tom Meyer at tmeyer@dio.org. 

QMG Free Sports Physicals will be held Wednesday, June 15 
and Tuesday, July 26, 5:30-8:30 p.m. Appointment is  
required. Call 217-222-6550 ext. 3282 to schedule. No 
immunizations for 6th and 9th grade. More information 

at www.quincymedgroup.com/sports. 

Advance Physical Therapy will be having their FREE 

sports physicals on June 28 and July 19 from 5:30 p.m. 

to 8:00 p.m. The physicals are for all CYO, QND, QHS and 

any other school sport physical. The only athletes not 

included are 6th and 9th graders due to requirements 

with immunization. The physicals are free, but an        

appointment must be made by calling 217-222-6800. 

The physicals are located at our 4800 Maine, Suite 48-100 

(Blessing Health Center, first floor). 

mailto:c.venvertloh@cospq.org
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A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan:
This week, I have a few more announcements and news for the parish.

   First, you may have noticed that the main doors leading
from the vestibule into the church have been fitted with an
automatic door opener. This system allows users to open 
the doors as they always have (manually) or by waving 
their hand in front of the receptacle to the left of the door 
when entering, or at the right when exiting. We’ll be    
fine tuning the system in the coming weeks, and as
always, the intention is to provide a little extra help for 

those who need it, rather than replacing the ministry of our greeters and others who welcome 
members and visitors of our church. The automatic door opening system is a gift in memory of 
Marge Benz, who died in April of 2021 and is also memorialized with her husband, Ab, in the
sliding glass doors leading outside the church.

We also have received a gift in memory of Jim Holtman by his
family. Jim passed in August of this year. This gift was 
designated to purchase a set of matching ciboria, the “bowls” with 
lids which are used to hold the Eucharistic hosts. The matching set 
stacks, and can easily be used both for the distribution of Holy 
Communion as well as reservation of the Blessed Sacrament in 
the tabernacle. The present set of ciboria in use at St. Anthony 
Church will be cleaned up and placed in service at St. Dominic,
where the vessels in use there are ready to be retired.

Thank you to so many who remember St. Anthony Church in the memorials of their loved 
ones who have died. These gifts, along with legacies which come from planned gifts and estates, 
are most helpful in providing for those “extras” which are totally out of reach due to our ongoing 
efforts to simply cover our normal operating expenses. We try our best to accommodate special
gifts like these according to the needs in the parish and the ability of the gift to cover all of the 
expenses incurred. My hope is that as we get our operating expenses better under control, all of 
the memorial gifts which are otherwise designated to the parish, but without a specific project in
mind, might be designated to our Foundation fund (our endowment fund with the diocese which 
now stands at about $50,000 and provides an annual payment to the parish, which we have
continued to “roll over” over the years), or to Scholarships for Catholic Education, such as the  
Fr. Irenaeus Kimminau Scholarship for St. Dominic School which is administered by the Quincy 
Catholic Elementary Schools Foundation. With these long term legacies and all the other work 
we need to do to continue to maintain our facilities as hospitable, welcoming, prayerful places, 
we encourage our parishioners to please consider remembering St. Anthony Church and
St. Dominic School as part of their funeral plans and wills.  

   A final item for this week: Last year we invited our parishioners to 
consider making an offering to a fund which will be used to enhance 
the Christmas bonuses the parish gives to our hard working lay staff, 
especially in light of these challenging years where the COVID
pandemic has occupied so much time and attention in the workplace.  
Last year, you came through with about $4,000 which was distributed 
among the lay staff in proportion to their full time/part time status, as 
well as their leadership roles within the parish. With about 25 staff 
members to remember… our teachers, our office staff, maintenance, 
and others… nobody is getting rich, but it was a gesture on part of our
people which was deeply appreciated by those who serve the parish
day in and day out. I am aware that there are parishioners who have

suffered severe economic impacts from the fallout of the COVID disaster, and if this is the case,
please do not over extend yourselves this holiday season. But for those who have the ability to 
express their thanks to our parish staff, we are providing envelopes to make that appreciation 
known. In addition to any monetary contributions you might want to offer, if you have a            
particular note of thanks to a particular staff member (or group such as the “office staff” or “the
teachers”), you can include that in the envelope as well and we will pass it along. We need to
finish this collection just before Thanksgiving in order to pass out envelopes at a staff dinner 
taking place on December 2. Thank you for your consideration!

TO PLACE YOUR AD HERE PLEASE CALL 

JUSTIN AT 

222-4030

600 Jersey St. Quincy 
217-222-1122

Rob Gengenbacher

  Welcome back St. Anthony Parish! 

We here at Sunday Missal Service are glad to 
be your bulletin provider again! 

Thank you and we look forward in partnering 
with you and your Parish

 St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy,  May 22, 2022 

St. Peter School has the following openings for the 2022-2023 
School Year: Kindergarten teacher, 2 part-time Para      
Educators, and part-time Daycare Coordinator. Qualified 
applicants should send a cover letter, resume, and    
references to Mrs. Cindy Venvertloh, Principal, St. Peter 
School, 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL 62301 or 

c.venvertloh@cospq.org.

St. Francis Solanus Parish is seeking a Principal for our 
    Elementary School: Applications are being accepted for 

the position of Principal at St. Francis Solanus Catholic 

School. We are a Pre-K to 8th grade school with 240  

students. The applicant must be a practicing Catholic 

with strong leadership qualities, excellent communication 

skills, academic vision, and knowledge of current educational 

methods. Teaching experience is required. Administrative 

experience is preferred. Candidates must have a Master’s 

degree in Administration and an Illinois or Missouri     

Certification. Send Resume and Cover Letter to: 

Rev. Steven Arisman, St. Francis Solanus Parish 

1721 College Ave., Quincy, IL  62301 

Blessed Sacrament Catholic School is accepting applications 
for the Principal Position for the 2022-2023 school year. 
This is a preschool-8th grade with 220 students. Applicant 
must be a practicing Catholic with leadership qualities 
that connect with a thriving parish spirit of  stewardship. 
Candidate must have teaching experience. Administrative 
experience is preferred. Send resume and cover letter to 
Fr. Tom Meyer at tmeyer@dio.org. 

QMG Free Sports Physicals will be held Wednesday, June 15 
and Tuesday, July 26, 5:30-8:30 p.m. Appointment is  
required. Call 217-222-6550 ext. 3282 to schedule. No 
immunizations for 6th and 9th grade. More information 

at www.quincymedgroup.com/sports. 

Advance Physical Therapy will be having their FREE 

sports physicals on June 28 and July 19 from 5:30 p.m. 

to 8:00 p.m. The physicals are for all CYO, QND, QHS and 

any other school sport physical. The only athletes not 

included are 6th and 9th graders due to requirements 

with immunization. The physicals are free, but an        

appointment must be made by calling 217-222-6800. 

The physicals are located at our 4800 Maine, Suite 48-100 

(Blessing Health Center, first floor). 



B R I N K M A N
Plumbing Contractors, Inc.

Industrial • Commercial • Residential 

Jim & Karen Brinkman 
2510 Ellington Road • Quincy, IL 
217-223-1962 • Fax: 217-223-1972

 BUNTE TRUCK SERVICE 
GRAIN HAULING, SEED,  

FERTILIZER, CHEMICALS 

AND CUSTOM AP 

217-6 5 6 -38 35  •  PAYSON, IL

 
 Nursing & Retirement  

Campus 

 
Skilled Nursing Care 

Assisted Living 
Retirement Condos 

 Now Accepting Gene Grawe Fund 

For All Privately Paid Services 

Rapid Rebound Suites To  
Get You Back Home. 

“Our Family Guiding Your Family 

Through The Next Seasons Of Life.” 

1440 N. 10th Quincy 217-224-3780 
stvincentshome.com

S
t.

Vincent’s

CAR WASH

529 N. 48th Stre e t • Quinc y

What’s Your Idea of Financial Security? 

Fred Witte 
Quincy l 217-222-5841 

www.countryfinancial.com 
022014-02601AC
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QUINCY, IL • ST ANTHONY OF PADUA

ENTRUP 
Drywall & Painting  
PAPER HANGING • TEXTURING 

PLASTERING • DRYVIT 
FAUX FINISHING 

217-222-2220
2222 Maas Road 

Quincy, IL 62305 

Dreyer Construction 
All Types Excavation • Residential and Commercial 

Licensed Septic Installation 

Joseph & George Dreyer 
217-242-1161

Shelly Steinkamp, Agent

419 S. 10th St. • 217-224-7474 
Quincy, Illinois 62301  

shelly@obrieninsure.com 

 

www.obrieninsure.com 

LIFE 

HOME 

BUSINESS 

HEALTH 

AUTO

R.W. Reichert Trucking 
General Transportation 

Local and Long Distance since 1970

Richard, Mark, Dan, Ron, Rick 

217-223-2243
4200 St. Anthony Road • Quincy, IL

Freiburg Construction LLC

Over 25 years Experience 

Specializing in Kitchen, Bath & Room Additions 

Hm.: 217-223-6769 Frank Freiburg 
Cell: 217-430-5062 5135 Hidden Cove Rd. 
freiburg@adams.net Quincy, IL 62305

Charles H. Scholz, Agent 
 4832 Broadway, Quincy, IL  

217-224-6665 
www.sfquincy.com 

Like a good neighbor, State Farm is there.

®

Double G Pest 

& Lawn Services 

217-440-BUGS(2847)

DoubleGPestControl.com

You Name It, We do It - 217-224-LAWNYou Name It, We do It - 217-224-LAWN

100% Local Catholic Owned 

liberty.bank 

 FUNERAL HOME 
823 Broadway • Quincy, IL 

217.222.1011

 O’Donnell - Cookson 
A Life Celebration   Home 

The mark of excellence for five generations. 

1435 State Street • Quincy  
 217-222-3662 

www.odonnellcookson.com

PETERS BODY SHOP & TOWING, INC. 

823 N. 54th St., Quincy, IL
  Ph.: (217)223-5250 • Fax: (217)223-5260

Korey 
217-430-8892

Licensed Plumber 

Kyle 

217-440-8275 
Licensed Electrician

FREE ESTIMATES • 
WATER FURNACES • 

FIREPLACES • 
WOOD BURNING • 

STOVES 

(217) 222-1368

KASPARIE
CONSTRUCTION CO. 

Complete Home Remodeling for over 70 Years 

JIM • MIKE 

217-224-7874
Certified Renovator Quincy

Helping People. It’s what we do! 

 www.deltatirequincy.com

Working for you since 1962 

2 17- 2 2 3 - 8 8 5 1

30th & Broadway

(217) 223-4527
420 S. 7th St., Quincy

oILLINOIS  SCHOOL  
SUPPLY 

Office & School Supplies 
Used Office Furniture 

120 South 7th St.  222-6913

Jerry Dreier, CLU, ChFC 
Investment Advisor Representative 

1022 Maine • Quincy IL 62301 

217-224-5560 Bus. 

217-223-1738 Res. 

Jerry Dreier, Registered Reprentative, Securities offered through Cambridge

Investment Research, Inc, a Broker/Dealer, MemberFINRA/SIPC Investment Advisor 

Representative,  Cambridge Investment Research Advisors, Inc., a Registered

Investment Advisor. Heartland Financial Advisors & Cambridge are not affiliated.

F U N E R A L  H O M E

Brian C. Durante, Co-Owner 
217-222-4907

www.hansenspear.com

Maas  
Construction
Verco-Pruden Buildings 

228-1105

1736 Spring  
228-8868

www.ordertheabbey.com  

GRAWE INSURANCE AGENCY 

Gail Grawe, Agent 

gail@graweinsurance.com 
100 W. Edwards St. Payson, IL  

217-222-4848               

Mecki Kosin, CTC, DS,ACC

President/Travel Consultant 

3906 Broadway, Suite 105,         Off.: 217-222-0515 
Quincy, IL 62305                                   800-747-0521 
www.travelhouseofquincy.com   Emergency 217-779-0152

 The 

 
      

    of Q
uincy

Locally Owned! 

 4319 Broadway St • Quincy •  217.221.9758 

1507 S 12th St • Quincy • 217.221.9100 

info@checkcelltech.com 

checkcelltech.com

Registration #055-000558

MEAT • FROZEN • PRODUCE • DRY GOODS • TABLE TOP  

CLEANING SUPPLIES • EQUIPMENT • DISPOSABLES

140 Maine St., Quincy 
217-222-0500 

Open to the Public 
FamilyOwned &  

Operated Since 1873

Jennifer Frericks Willing, Manager 
Fresh & Silk Floral Arrangements 

Wedding Sympathy Pieces - Partie 
Interior Plants home Decor - Rentals 

Plants -Glassware 

217-223-1403
Fax: 217-223-7593 

www.frericksgardens.com 

Florist & Gifts 

 3400 N.  Twelth ST. 
Quincy, IL 

Celebrating 75 Years 

 www.odonnellspestcontrol.com

MIKE LANSING 

217-224-3296

MOLD TESTING 

Certified Enviromental Inspector

mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com


